
 

 The Inquisition before the Annual General Meeting 

 The Board of Directors has provided the opportunity to the Shareholders who intend to 

inquire the questions in any issues before the Annual General Meeting by sending the question 

directly through the company’s secretary (vaja@sabina.co.th or Fax.02-4247993).  

As a result, the Board of Directors will gather all questions from shareholders in order to 

clarify in Annual General Meeting. 
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